
 

 

  
  

 

 
 
H9 - REDUCTION 
 
The H9 - Reduction celebrates the art of 
omission. Its presence is captivating: A 
black hole on the wrist, a provocation. 
What happens if hours and minutes are 
measured, yet their display remains hidden 
behind opaque glass?  
 
 
Handcrafted case, concave Haldimann side 
finish. Case diameter: 37.0 mm, 39.0 mm, or 
41.0 mm. Thickness: 10.8 mm. Black-coated 
sapphire crystal. Case and folding clasp: 
Yellow gold, rose gold, white gold, or 
platinum with Haldimann hallmark. Water 
resistance: 30 m/ 3 bar. Alligator leather 
strap with Haldimann stamp. Size 20/18. 
Other materials upon request. Hand-turned 
box crafted in Thun/Switzerland from the 
noble wood of the walnut tree. 
 
 
CALIBER 
 
ZEN-H9 
 
Flying 60-seconds central tourbillon. 
Haldimann Swiss lever escapement. 
Manual winding with three barrels via 
crown. Diameter of movement: 31.58 mm. 
Height: 3.70 mm (with tourbillon and 
hands: 7.40 mm). Number of individual 
parts in movement: approx. 310. Rubies: 
32. Power reserve: 38 hours. Shock 
absorber: Haldi-Bloc. Frequency: 18,000 
vph (2.5 Hz). 
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